
Uld
YEAR 9 ENRICHMENT TRIP

Ref: PS260/22/SSM/SSI
Date:  28.06.22
Re: Year 9 Chichester Gate Enrichment Trip - 15th July 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are offering Year 9 students a day trip to Chichester Gate on the 15th July 2022 as our end
of year enrichment trip. We will be visiting Chichester Gate  to offer the Year 9 students an
opportunity to visit Cineworld and Air Arena for social and physical team building activities

Details of the trip.

We will be travelling by train from Angmering Station to Chichester Station in two groups
Group 1 travel times will be as follows:
Departing Angmering Station at 8:30am
Departing Chichester Station at 3pm

Group 2 travel times will be as follows:
Departing Angmering Station at 9:06am
Departing Chichester Station at 3:18pm

Group information will be given closer to the time.

The cost of the trip will be £20

The price includes:

Return travel by train from Angmering Station to Chichester Station
Entry into Air Arena
Entry into Cineworld



Not included in the price is the cost of lunch, snacks,or drinks. Students have the choice  to
bring a packed lunch or take their own money for any of the following: McDonalds, KFC, Burger
bar, Nando's.  There will be a school packed lunch for any Free School Meal students provided.

Should there be changes in government guidelines which results in a trip having to be
cancelled, as has happened previously during the pandemic.  Please kindly note we are no
longer able to claim on WSCC insurance for any loss.  For this reason we are now only booking
trips where the company providing the trip offers a robust cancellation/refund system in respect
of Covid cancellations.

At the time of writing there are currently no Government Covid restrictions that may apply to this
trip. However, as the Covid 19 situation may change, we will have to follow the Government
guidance in place, at the time of the trip. This may also include specific requirements that the
venues and public transport have in place at that time.

Therefore it is necessary to point out that should your child be unwell at the time of the trip or is
unable to take part in the trip due to Covid 19 restrictions that affects them and we are unable to
find a student to fill your child’s place, you will not receive a refund.

The trip can be paid for via parents pay, on receipt of payment this will secure your child’s place.

The balance of the trip needs to be paid by 8th July 2022

If you would like your son/daughter to participate, but are unable to contribute the full amount
please contact me in confidence, in writing, by 8th July 2022

Students are expected to wear school PE kit.  Please ensure have the correct equipment
for the weather ie. hat, suncream, raincoat. Students must abide by our School’s Code of
Conduct for trips, a copy of which is attached. Any students found not to be adhering to
the Code of Conduct, could jeopardise their place on the trip and participation in future
trips.

Students that do not wish to attend the school trip will stay on site with students from
across all year groups to participate in a day full of fun activities.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

Maisie McCabe
Year 9  Lead Student Support
The Angmering School


